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Dear Parents and Carers 

 

FREE ‘Magic Breakfast’ for ALL Children! 
 
Did you know that we have are part of the National Breakfast Programme? 
 
This is a  fantastic new free breakfast provision! A delicious, healthy breakfast is available 
every day, offering every child great fuel for learning. The breakfast is provided as part of 
the department of educations National Breakfast Programme and in partnership with ‘Magic 
Breakfast’ 
 

Research has shown that children who have a healthy breakfast  
achieve more at school – make sure your child doesn’t miss out! 
 
A range of tasty food including cereals and top quality bagels will be on offer to all children, 
during the breakfast time in each class. This is also social skills time, teaching the children to 
have a healthy nutritious breakfast whilst engaging in conversations and turn taking.  
 

We are offering this to all children, and it’s totally free! 
 
We hope your child is taking the opportunity to have a breakfast daily. We have already 
noticed that this is improving concentration in class.  
 
Kind Regards,  
 

 
 
 
Mrs Dodd 

 
 
 


